
              

   
 

       
 
     
     

   
 

        
  

 
         

 
 
 

Summary: BIE Employee Failed To Report Abuse 

Report Date: December 8, 2020 Report Number: 20-0203 

The OIG investigated allegations that a current Bureau of Indian Education (BIE) employee 
knew, or should have known, that a student was sexually assaulted at the school and failed to 
report this information. 

We found that the employee failed to report a conversation regarding the incident as required by 
the Indian Child Protection and Family Violence Prevention Act. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the BIE Director. 
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